To go out - Saturday, April 13th 

Brandon --

I am so grateful for all that you have done to help build a strong infrastructure that enables Democrats to fight back and go toe-to-toe with the onslaught of attacks led by the billionaire Koch Brothers and Karl Rove.

But if we want to continue exposing the records of the most outrageous and extreme Republicans in the country, your support is needed urgently.

That’s where House Majority PAC’s GOP Rapid Response Fund comes in. They use it to target advertising that exposes the GOP’s extremist records in ten of the top districts nationwide. They just need 42 more members from Ohio to contribute before the April 15 deadline – please give now.
House Majority PAC is dedicated to winning a Democratic Majority in the House. They need your help today.

Your support matters – thank you! Please act now.

Yours truly,

Nancy

